
 
Professors from Free University of Berlin visited MUPY 
 

Feb 24, 2009       
 
Prof. Rainer Muller and Assist. Prof. Connelia Keck from Free University of Berlin, Germany visited
MUPY. The connection is through Assoc. Prof. Varaporn Junyaprasert and her graduate student. In this
occassion, German professors gave lecture to graduate student and MUPY staff and also met with Dean
Chuthamanee and other staff to discuss additional potential collaboration in the area of
nanotechnology.  
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